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“For God so loved the world that he gave his only begotten Son, that whosoever
believeth in him should not perish, but have everlasting life.”

April 17, 2019
Dear St. Stans’ Families:

As we move through the holiest week of our year, we are all reminded of the
ultimate sacrifice that Jesus and our Father made for us. I am also reminded of the
sacrifices each of our families makes; to give their children a Catholic education. That is
never far from my mind and I keep all of you in my prayers daily. As we leave each
other for our Easter break, I pray that all of our St. Stans’ family finds rest, adventure,
and rebirth in this season of Easter.

In this white envelope, you will find a tentative calendar for the 2019-2020 school
year. Please review it so that you might be able to make travel plans during the times
when we are not in school. I also want everyone to be aware that if we use all the snow
days we have scheduled, we will first have school Holy Thursday and then be in session
any additional dates beginning with the Friday after Easter and work our way back to the
Tuesday after Easter. I feel comfortable enough that we are past any potential snow to
announce our last of school for this school year is Wednesday, June 12th.

Once we return from break, we will be on the fast track to the end of the year. On
Friday, May 3rd we will have our Mother and Father of the Year celebration in honor of
Janet Rzepka and Rob Grover. On May 4th, our second graders will celebrate their First
Communion at 10am. Also Friday, May 17th is our annual field day; which we are always
looking for volunteers to help us.

My prayers and wishes for a Blessed Easter are with each and every one of you.

In His Peace,

Elena Malinconico
Principal
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